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Many Voices Working for the Community

Oak Ridge 
Site Specific Advisory Board

July 8, 1999 

Mr. Rod Nelson 
U.S. DOE/ORO 
P.O. Box 2001, EM 90 
Oak Ridge, TN 37831 

RE: Stakeholder Statements from SSAB Transportation Workshop May 1999 

Dear Mr. Nelson: 

The Oak Ridge Site Specific Advisory Board (ORSSAB) offers our endorsement for the eight
stakeholder statements that resulted from the 1999 SSAB National Transportation Workshop hosted
by the Fernald Citizens Advisory Board in May 1999. 

We appreciate the opportunity to have attended the workshop.  We believe DOE received valuable
stakeholder input and different sites had the opportunity learn the special concerns and needs of
stakeholders at other sites.  Those participating gained more knowledge of what already was being
done by the DOE, trucking firms and regulators to address site needs as well as the public’s concern
over the transportation of these wastes. 

Sincerely, 

William M. Pardue, Chair 

WMP/sb 

Enclosure 

cc: Marianne Heiskell, DOE/ORO 
Fred Butterfield, DOE/HQ 
Jim Bierer, Fernald CAB 






